Anderson, Alan

From: Anderson, Alan

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 9:16 AM
To: ‘Marolyn Dorman’

Subject: RE: Annual Report for CAO LIS 10-218
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Marolyn:

| have received the 2017 Annual report from the City of North Little rock in accordance with CAO LIS 10-218. There is no
need to send a hard copy.

Thank you

Alan Anderson

Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ-Office of Water Quality
Phone: 501-682-0635

Fax: 501-682-0880

5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

From: Marolyn Dorman [mailto:MDorman@nlrwu.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 8:42 AM

To: Anderson, Alan

Cc: Wilkins, Marc

Subject: Annual Report for CAO LIS 10-218
Importance: High

The attached is submitted at the request of, and on behalf of, Marc Wilkins PE, Director, North Little Rock Wastewater
Utility.

Please confirm receipt and advise if you need us to submit a hard copy.
On behalf of the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), | hereby acknowledge receipt of the Annual

Report under CAO LIS 10-218 from Marc Wilkins of North Little Rock Wastewater Utility addressed to Alan Anderson,
Enforcement Analyst, and Water Enforcement Division.

Marolyn Dorman
Office Assistant



North Little Rock Wastewater Utility
7400 Baucum Pike

(PO Box 17898)

North Little Rock, AR 72117
501-945-7186
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